
 

 

Friday November 18, 2022 
Special Animal Control Committee Meeting 

Oak Grove Council Chambers 
 

The Oak Grove Animal Control Committee met in Special Session on November 18, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Oak Grove Council Chambers located at 8505 Pembroke Oak Grove Road 
Oak Grove, Kentucky. Present for the meeting were: Council Member Janet Edwards, Council Member 
Jean Leavell, Council Member Tim Johnson, Animal Control Officer Jennifer Mosier, and City Clerk 
Lorelynn Fisher. There were approximately 3 individual(s) present for the meeting. 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Meeting was called to order by Chairman/Animal Control Officer Jennifer Mosier at 5:30 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL  
Council Member Janet Edwards, Council Member Tim Johnson, and Council Member Jean Leavell was 
present for the meeting.  
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Council Member Tim Johnson made a motion to approve the minutes from October 10, 2022. Council 
Member Janet Edwards seconded the motion. There was no discussion. A voice vote was taken with all 
in favor; the motion carried.  
 
AGENDA 
Chairman/Animal Control Officer Jennifer Mosier spoke before the committee and informed them that 
the new draft was written implementing all recommended changes from the previous meeting.  
Discussion was held regarding the licensing requirements for dogs deemed dangerous/vicious by a 
judge. It was recommended that different tags be given out for dangerous/vicious dogs. It was 
requested by the committee that City Clerk Lorelynn Fisher ask Finance Director Bobbie Crawford where 
the money that is collected for tags and fines is allotted to. Committee also discussed an ordinance 
being drafted for the specific allocation of where they would like the money allocated to. Discussion was 
also held regarding goats being allowed in the city limits. A poll was mentioned to allow input from the 
residents. Council Member Janet Edwards made a motion to move the ordinance to council after 
removing the goats. Council Member Tim Johnson seconded the motion. There was no discussion. A 
voice vote was taken with all in favor; the motion carried.  
 
ADJOURN 
Council Member Janet Edwards made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Council Member Jean Leavell 
seconded the motion. There was no discussion. A voice vote was taken with all in favor; the motion 
carried. Meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:41pm.  
 
 
 



 

 

APPROVED: 
 
 
_____________________________________    ____________________      
Chairman                        DATE 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
____________________________________    ____________________       
Lorelynn Fisher, City Clerk                   DATE  


